
Welcome to our new quarterly newsletter where we will share all that is
happening at Helping Hand, upcoming events, shout outs to our donors,

partners and everything you need to know!
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What's New
Eggs and butter coming soon!

We have received a donation, from the Church
of Latter Day Saints, of two new refrigerators for
our organization and will soon be able to
provide butter and eggs to clients which are
much needed staples for most families. 
We received a grant from EFSP that allowed us
to assist additional clients with rent and utility
requests within Horry County. 

Impact Stories
In March we were able to provide a client with their
favorite cereal. The clients face lit up and she gave
us a huge hug. This small act of kindness made her
day and brightened ours too! 

In December we provided a client with local bus
tickets for doctors' appointments to help treat a
leg wound. In March we were made aware that his
leg has healed!

From small acts of kindness to monetary assistance
we 
are impacting our community. This would not be
possible without the donations received from
Churches, local organizations and individuals within
our Community.  THANK YOU FROM OUR HEART
TO YOURS!  

-Cereal
-Spaghetti Sauce
-Canned Tuna/Canned Meat
-Chef Boyardee
-Peanut Butter and Jelly 
-Mashed Potatoes
-Mens and Womens
Deodorant

Current Needs
Due to a recall on vienna
sausages, we are in desperate
need to replenish our non cook
food section. Any pop top
canned meat would be
appreciated! 

Recent Recall Number of clients
assisted for the first

quarter 2023

Located at 1411 Mr. Joe White Ave Unit B Myrtle Beach website: helpinghandmb.org

-1991 clients with food assistance
-463 clients with hygiene
-92 clients with diapers
-5 clients with local bus tickets
-2 clients with long distance bus tickets
-31 clients with gas cards
-3 clients with prescriptions
-229 clients with utilities
-100 clients with rental assistance



-7173 clients with food assistance
-2185 clients with hygiene 
-379 clients with diapers
-24 clients with local bus tickets
-2 clients with long distance bus tickets
-154 clients with gas cards
-11 clients with prescriptions
-950 clients with utilities
-148 clients with rental assistance
-189,767 pounds of food was distributed in 2022! 
Your generosity has had a huge impact upon families and
individuals within our community. Together we are making a
difference! 

Over $50,000 was donated in the first quarter of 2023!
These generous donors donated over $500 as well as
many other individuals, churches and businesses.

-Church of Latter Day Saints
-Pinnacle Bank
-First United Methodist Church
-St. Philip Lutheran Church
-Carolina Trust Federal Credit Union
-Hucks Pool Service
-First Presbyterian Church
-South State Bank
-Ocean View Baptist Church
-Strand Metals Services

First Quarter Donations

Number of Clients Assisted in
2022

Contact us via the following and follow us on facebook for recent news!
Address: 1411 Mr. Joe White Ave Unit B Myrtle Beach SC 29577

Phone:(843)448-8451  Email: info@helpinghandmb.org
Facebook: www.facebook.com/HelpingHandofMB

We LOVE our volunteers!
On 3/30 we celebrated our
volunteers with dinner at Terrazza
19 at Grand Dunes Golf Club and all
they do for us here at HH! We
could not do what we do for our
clients without our volunteers!

Community Partner


